Camden-Frontier Schools

Fall 2020 Return to School Planning Document & Tools

Phase 4 Food Service

August 15, 2020

Dear C-F Families,

Due to the ongoing state requirements to prevent the spread of Covid-19, we will be serving meals within the classrooms during Phase 4 at Camden-Frontier. We thank you for your patience and understanding during these challenging times.

Please note:

- Students will still have the option to choose a main entrée/full lunch or the alternative entree' of PB&J with string cheese and cracker **or** two string cheese with crackers Students choosing the alternative <u>MUST</u> declared it during breakfast. Each teacher will be taking orders each morning.
- We will not be offering a salad bar until further notice.
- We will not offer a la carte items (chips, water, Gatorade, etc.).
- We cannot offer our normal "extras" or seconds.
- Students who bring a lunch from home can order milk for lunch during breakfast
- Lunches from home must remain in the student's locker until lunchtime
- Microwaves will not be available
- Drinking fountains can only be used to fill water bottles

All served school lunches will be in a closed to-go container, opposed to a lunch tray. We will also use individually wrapped plastic-ware and napkins. Lunches will be transported to each classroom in brand new health department-approved warmers (thank you C-F PTO!).

We cannot overstate the importance of getting your child into the habit of regular handwashing and sanitizing. Please begin practicing at home now to your child will hear similar messages at home and at school.

We thank you for your patience as we work to meet the state's requirements and keep our students and staff safe.

Kind Regards, Miss Amanda Food Service Director